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FORWARD LOOK CONFERENCE 
AT NORTHWESTERN 

Paula Barker, Program Co­
ordinator at Northwestern 
University's Africa House, 
1813 Hlnman Avenue, Evan-
ston, Illinois 60201, re­
ports the Twentieth Anniver­
sary Conference on "The Twenty 
Years In African Research" to be 
held at Northwestern, September 
10-13, 1968. 

The Conference will be built 
primarily around the work of the 
79 Ph.D's of the Program of 
African Studies, more than half 
of whom will attend. 

The following is a list of the 
papers being prepared for spec­
ialist sessions of the conference, 

Dr. Robert Armstrong - The Arts 
in Human Culture: Their Signif­
icance and Their Study. 
Dr. Daniel Crowley - Tradition­
al and Contemporary Art. 
Dr. Vernon Dorjahn - Demography 
and Family Planning in Africa. 
Dr. James Fernandez - Religious 
Acculturation and Pan-Ethnic 
Religion in Africa. 
Dr. Peter Gould - Regional Plann­
ing. Professors Joseph Greenberg 
and J. Berry - Dialogue on Socio-
Llnguistlcs. 
Dr. Peter Hammond - Afro-Indians 
and Afro-Asians Cultural Contacts 
between Africa and the Peoples of 

Asia and Aboriginal America. 
Dr. Isaria Klmambo - Historical 
Research in Tanzania. 
Dr. All Mazrui - African Nation­
alism. A Reassessment. 
Professor K. Wachsmann - Ethno-
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1969 A.S.A. JOINT MEETINGS 
IN MONTREAL 

Crawford Young and Bernard 
Charles have been designated as 
program co-chairmen for the I969 
Joint Meetings of the African 
Studies Association and the Canad­
ian Committee on African Studies 
in Montreal, 16-18 October I969. 
Suggestions for papers and panels 
will be welcomed by the co-chair­
men.- The I969 meetings will be 
bilingual; papers may be,delivered 
in either English or French. In­
quiries concerning the Program 
should be sent to: Professor 
Crawford Young, Department of Pol­
itical Science, North Hall, Univ­
ersity of Wisconsin, Madison, 
Wisconsin, 53706, and Professor 
Bernard Charles, Program of Afri­
can Studies, University of Montreal, 
Montreal, Quebec, Canada. 

HAVE YOU MAILED YOUR ADVANCE 
REGISTRATION FOR THE 1968 
ANNUAL A.S.A. MEETING? OCTOBER 
16-19 LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA. 

AFRICA UNDERGRADUATE CONFERENCE 
IN ATLANTA, DEC. 6-7, 1968. 

A Conference on African and 
African-American Studies in the 
Undergraduate College will be held 
under the auspices of Atlanta 
University and affiliated colleges. 
Colleges having or contemplating 
courses or programs in these 
areas are invited to contribute 
to the expenses of the Conference 
by becoming sponsoring institu­
tions ($100. for institutions 
having fewer than 1000 undergrad­
uates; $200. for those having 
more than 1000). 
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